Friday, October 27th, 2017

Upcoming Events:

Sat. 10/28 10:00 am-1:00 pm

Saturday School, Caldera Creative
Lab, and Family Support Meeting

Wed. 11/1 6:00-7:00 pm
PTA Meeting (No childcare)

As a reminder, we request that students not wear their Halloween costumes
to school on Tuesday, October 31. We do this for a variety of reasons,
namely: Halloween costumes can be a distraction from studies, we do not
want to exclude or offend religious or cultural groups that do not celebrate
Halloween, and some teachers may not have the time or parent support to
plan activities for Halloween.

Students are welcome to wear their costumes to the Harvest Fair on
November 2, provided that they do not bring masks, simulated weapons, or
blood-and-guts makeup. Thank you for helping us to maintain a strong
academic environment.

On a related note, please encourage students not to bring any toys to school.
Toys at school usually result in distractions if there is a conflict or if they are
lost or taken. We cannot be responsible for items of value lost at school, and
we suggest simply leaving these items at home.

As always, | am available by phone, email or in person if you have any
questions, comments or concerns. Trevor Parker, School Climate Coordinator

Wed. 11/1 - Thur. 11/9
Book Fair

Thurs. 11/2 5:30-7:00pm

Harvest Festival

Fri. 11/3
No School

Mon. 11/6
Kinder Tree Talk

Wed. 11/8 & Thurs. 11/9
Conferences- No School

Fri. 11/10
No School

Wed. 11/22-Fri. 11/24
No School- Thanksgiving

Mon. 11/27
Last week of SUN School

Thurs. 11/30
SUN School Showcase
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